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EAST ALTON - The 100 block of East Alton Avenue is currently closed due to a gas 
leak. 

Dispatchers at the East Alton Fire Department said firefighters responded to the scene at 
11:43 a.m. Monday. They said they are not aware of anyone being in any danger due to 
the leak at this time, and added they were unsure of the cause of the leak. The 100 block 
of East Alton Avenue is closed until further notice, however. 


